
This Sunday. . . .     Next Sunday. . . . 
     

 Greeters/Servers:     Greeters/Servers: 
          

  Dave & Jamie Dannenberg      Kurt & Shelly Dykema 
     

Ushers:       Ushers: 
              

   Jim Muir, Jim Baas       Jarve TerHaar, Del Steketee 
                     

Security Duty:     Security Duty: 
 

  Jack Bannink, Dave Dannenberg     Evan Fifer, Scott Van Dyke 
      
 Offering:      Offering: 
     

   Resonate       Rehobeth Christian School 
      

Nursery:      Nursery: 

  Willa Beckman, Nancy Van Dyke, Hudson Dannenberg   Laura & Adelyn Hunderman; Abbie Van Brocklin 
 

Prayer Servants:     Prayer Servants:     
                

  Lorna Bogertman, Cathy Potts     Ken & Jane Genzink 
 

Gathering 
 

Welcome 
 

“Praise to the Lord, the Almighty” 

Hymnal #253 
 

“Great I Am” 
 

“Same God” 
 

Prayer 
 

Children’s Message 
 

 Word 
 

 Scripture:  John 21:1-17 

Message:  “Recovering from Past Mistakes”  
 

“Christ is Risen” 
 

 Offering 
 

  Sending 

“Shine, Jesus Shine” 

9:30 a.m. 

10:45 a.m. 

5:00 p.m. 

 

6:30 p.m. 

 

8:30 a.m. 

6:00 p.m. 

 

6:00 p.m. 

6:30 p.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

 

6:30 p.m. 

 

8:30 a.m. 

9:30 a.m. 

Today 

 

 

 

Monday 

 

Tuesday 

 

 

Wednesday 

 

 

 

Thursday 

 

Sunday 

 

Morning Worship 

Sunday Education Classes;  Congregational Meeting/SERVE Fair 

Alpha 

 

TaeKwonDo 

 

Women’s Bible Study 

TaeKwonDo 

 

Worship Committee 

Women’s Bible Study 

Praise Team Rehearsal 

 

TKD 

 

Men’s Book Study 

Morning Worship    

This Week at Park—April 21-28, 2024 

Sunday, April 21, 2024 



Ministry Staff:   

Rev. Dan Steen—Pastor      

        (pastordan@parkchurchholland.org) 

Hannah Breuker— Children and Youth Ministry 

         (youth@parkchurchholland.org) 

David Nelson—Worship Coordinator 

         (davidnelson@parkchurcholland.org) 

  

Welcome!    
 

We're glad that you are here.  No matter where you are 

on your faith journey today, this is a place to take your 

next step closer to Jesus.   

 

Guest Information 
 

We love seeing new faces and are happy to welcome 

our visitors and guests.  Please take an information folder 

from the Welcome Center, and please consider filling out 

a "Visitor Card" and let us know you were with us to-

day.  Visitor Cards are available in the seat pockets in 

front of you. Guests should not feel obligated to give to 

the offering, but please do place your visitor card in the 

offering plate.   

 

Families with Young Children 
 

Nursery is available in our lobby area for ages 3 and 

under.  It is staffed by screened and approved volun-

teers.     
 

Children’s Worship  for ages 4 through 2nd grade will 

meet in the upper level of the east wing of the church.    

Sara Van Lente will teach, “Jesus taught about Behavior”. 

 

Worship On-line  
 

We live broadcast our worship services via YouTube.  The 

service can also be viewed by going to our website, going 

to the menu on the top of the screen, “Sunday service 

livestream”.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Park Prayers… 
 

Pray for all missionaries who minister in difficult 

situations and in broken communities, may  they 

never lose heart and always be a sign of hope for 

those whom they minister. 

 

 

Call our prayer line at 335-6177. 

 Events & Announcements:   
  

April Core Value of the Month  

Welcoming to All 

We are eager and prepared to accept and       

                                    enfold  all new people into our community. 
 

Congregational Meeting will be held following worship  

today in the Activity Center.  The council will report on important 

church news.  We are thankful for the following council          

nominees: 

  For Deacon—Evan Fifer, Tom Slenk 

  For Administrative Elder—Jeffrey Palmer, Cathy Potts,              

        Rich Strikwerda 

  For Shepherding Elder—Lorna Bogertman 
 

SERVE Volunteer Fair will take place following the congrega-

tional meeting this morning.  Many volunteers and donations are 

needed to help make this week a success.  Check out the opportu-

nities on the sign-up tables and see where you may be involved. 

 

Alpha will meet in the Music Room today at 5:00 p.m.    

 

Youth Group Fun at Urban Air!  Next Sunday, April 28, our 

5th-12th graders are invited to celebrate the end of the regular 

youth group season at Urban Air.  We will meet at church at 4:00 

p.m. and be back at 6:00 p.m. The cost is $15 for activities and 

food!  This will be a fun opportunity for our 5th graders to experi-

ence youth group before the fall.  If you have any questions and 

to sign, up see Hannah. 

 

Lawn Care  Park Church is again be doing their own lawn care 

and landscape maintenance during the summer months.  Equip-

ment will be provided.  Those willing to mow must be able to 

operate a riding lawn mower.   If you are willing to help, please 

sign up at the Welcome Center today! 

 

Offering   
Today our offering is for Resonate. 

Last Sunday $1316 was collected for Park SERVE. 

Ways to Give: 

  ·  Offering plates 

  ·  Online at http://www.parkchurchholland.org/give/ 

  ·  Mobile text to give number 616-512-0024 

 

Meals to Go  A list of items needed for this week’s meal is on 

the table in the West hallway near the mailboxes.   Items need 

to be in the kitchen by noon on Wednesday.   
 

Birthdays this week:   Today—Alyssa Hunderman, Shaun 

Van Deusen;  April 22—Betsy Smith;  April 23—Tom Slenk;  April 

24—Sheryl Brink, Mary Kool;  April 26—Rich Strikwerda, Dave 

Smits. 

 

Harrington's Hope Care Closet  Laundry detergent and 

shampoo are the requests for April.  Items may be placed in or 

by the cabinet which is located on the west side of the Atrium, 

near the Harrington’s Hope office and  Music Room. 
 

CROP Hunger Walk  Holland/Zeeland’s 45th CROP Hunger 

Walk will take place on Sunday, May 19.  The walk raises funds 

for Church World Service and local hunger agencies.  That 

weekend is also the Postal Food Drive.  The Walk and Post 

Office’s collection of food and toiletries help our local agencies.  

Come and support them by walking; or better yet, register 

online now at www.hollandhunger.org to start raising support.  

Terri Dewey is the Park rep and you can talk to her at the    

Welcome Center for more information or to pick up a walker 

envelope.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


